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The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the United Nations Office, the World Trade
Organization, and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the Governing Bodies of the United Nations Environment Programme, and in regard to
your email on the 5" of January concerning the ministerial declaration for the resumed fifth session of
the United Nations Environment Assembly (UNEA 5.2), is honoured to provide herewith attached the

written comments on said draft.

The Dominican Republic would like to take advantage of this occasion to reiterate its commitment with
the United Nations Environment Programme and with an active and fruitful participation at the
resumed session of the Fifth United Nations Environment Assembly, extremely aware of its importance
in the transition to a sustainable model and the consolidation of a global governance of the

environment.

The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the United Nations Office, the World Trade
Organization, and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew
the to the Secretariat of the Governing Bodies of the United Nations Environmen Programme, the

assurances of its highest considerations.

To the Secretariat of the Governing Bodies

of the United Nations Environment Programme.

Nairobi, Kenia.
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